

Dear New Look FHS Guest,

You are a valued guest and your health and safety are important to us.

In light of recent coronavirus (COVID-19) concerns, we want you to know that we are increasing our already high sanitation standards. Our goal is to continue to provide exceptional service and conduct business as usual. Since we have a diverse clientele and care about everyone's well-being, please use your best judgement and stay home if you are feeling III.

Here are just a few of the things we are doing to keep our salon safe:

- Closely monitoring and following the latest recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control
- Increase frequency of cleaning and sanitizing procedures
- Reinforcing the importance of proper and frequent handwashing

Thank you from the New Look FHS staff!